
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

ERRATUM  

 
The Matatiele Local Municipality would like to inform all the prospective bidders of the changes below 

which relate to the below notice: 

 

The municipality would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused and other information remains 

unchanged. 

 

SCM enquiries should be directed to Ms. M. Sabasaba (Acting Manager: SCM & Fleet Management) at 

MSabasaba@matatiele.gov.za during office hours. 

  
 

 

MR. L. MATIWANE  

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 
 
 
 

BID NO OLD DESCRIPTION NEW DESCRIPTION ADVERTISING 

DATE 

CLOSING DATE 

MATAT/2023/2024-210 ACQUISITION OF 

BRAND-NEW POOL 

VEHICLES FOR 

FLEET UNIT: 3 

SEDANS VEHICLES 

ACQUISITION OF 

BRAND-NEW POOL 

VEHICLES FOR 

FLEET UNIT: 2 

SEDANS VEHICLES 

10 MAY 2024 24 MAY 2024 


